
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

 

   

 Notice No: AJU/R/726                                                                      Date: 16th December, 2024 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all the students that the University is planning to introduce transport facility from 

Ghatshila to the University from the session 2025-26. 

 

In this regard following points are to be noted: 

 

1. The transport facility would be introduced only if sufficient number of students opt for it. 

2. The annual transport facility charge would be Rs 32,000 (Rs. 16,000 per semester). 

3. The bus would ply in a single shift, starting at 06:15 AM from the initial point so as to reach 

the university at 08:00 AM and would leave the university at 04:45 PM. Transport facility 

would not be made available as per different shifts. 

4. The bus would start from Phuldungri Chowk, move towards Phulpar Crossing on the Tata 

Ghatshila Road and would pick the student en-route to the university. 

5. Once opted for, the student cannot opt out from the transport facility in-between the academic 

session and needs to pay the annual transport facility charge irrespective of the fact whether 

the student decides to stop availing the facility at any point of time during the transport facility 

annual period duration. The provision to pay the annual transport fee semester-wise is only for 

the convenience of the students and doesn’t imply that the transport fee is semester-based. It is 

an annual charge and should be paid for the entire year. 

6. The students need to send their consent to the email id transport@arkajainuniversity.ac.in 

by January 25th, 2025 in the following format: 

 

Name Enrolment Number Program Year of Study Phone Number Email Id Preferred 

Stoppage 

       

 

This is for the information and necessary action of all those concerned. 

 

REGARDING INTRODUCTION OF TRANSPORT FACILITY FROM GHATSHILA TO 

THE UNIVERSITY CAMPUS 

 

 


